
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

JCB
We would like to thank JCB for their donation of a
digger ride on for Early Years. We reached out to

them at the end of last year and we are grateful for
their donation! Also thank you to one of our parents
who has collected this for us! Please see photo in the

gallery.

The children who have received a
Headteacher’s award this week are:

 
Little Acorns/Seedlings: Ella for her
care of the environment and Maddie
for being so helpful. #Respect
Sapling: Evie for her hard work.
#Ambition
Oak: Edie for her #confidence in telling
the time.

Huge well done to you all!

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton - Welcome back after the May half term break, I hope you
all had a great week. We are in the final half term of this academic year! 

I would like to thank all the families and the community for their help with our chickens. They have settled in
really well and the staff can now prepare a rota for the children to become more involved with their care. This
week, we have explained to the children the rules regarding the chickens and we have sent the risk assessment
out to all staff and volunteers who help care for them.  Also, you will have received a letter from our parent

governor, Miss Gould, reiterating our school and community values.
Thank you for your continued support!

The value we focused on this week was
Ambition. The children who have clearly
demonstrated this to their teachers are:

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Cody 
Sapling - Year 1: Naomi
Sapling - Year 2: Henry
Oak - Year 3: Harry
Oak - Year 4: Finley H

Attendance
Our class attendance winners

for this week are Little
Acorns and Seelings.

 Well done!

Our Celebration Café will be held on
Thursday 10  July. All families of our Star

of the Week winners will be invited.
Reminders will be sent nearer the time.

th

To Mrs Watson-Lazowski and 
family who welcomed their beautiful

baby boy, Luka, to the world on
Monday 26  May weighing 6lbs 13oz.th

TT Rockstars and 
Numbots

Mental Health Support
Following a survey sent last term, Julie Clarke,

from the mental health support team has
offered to run a parent workshop on Monday
23  June 11am-12am, following Sport’s Day. The
workshop will focus on behaviour and positive
parent training. All are welcome to join. We

hope this will be useful and uptake will be high. 

rd

Refreshments will be available.

Congratulations...

Well-Dressing, Maypole
On Saturday 14  June, some of our pupils will be

performing their maypole dancing at the Biddulph Moor
well-dressing. They aim to do their first performance
at 2:00pm, please come along and show your support.

More information will be sent to parents/carers of the
children participating.

th

Sport’s Day

Weather permitting, Sport’s
Day is taking place on

Monday 23  June. Please
can ALL children wear their
P.E kit to school. They are
welcome to wear a t-shirt
representing their house

colour. 

rd

Father’s Day
Thank you to all those who have

signed up for our Father’s Day craft
workshop on Friday 13  June. A
payment item is now live on your
ParentPay and we kindly ask that

payment is made by Wednesday 11
June. Please remember to bring along

your own hand held tools to use,
screw drivers, hammers etc. 

th

th

During this event, there will be the
opportunity to help Mr Reynolds build
a new, bigger chicken run, if you wish
to help with this or are not currently
attending the event but would like to
come along and help, please feel free

to do so! 

June Dates 
Monday 9  June - Times table assessments commence.th

Tuesday 10  - Year 4 visit James Bateman for the Transition
Games.

th

Thursday 12  June - Invited children only to attend transition
at James Bateman.

th

Saturday 14  June - Biddulph Moor Well-Dressing.th

Monday 16  June - PTFA Zoom meeting, 7:30pm.th

Thursday 19  June - All year 4 children to attend their
chosen middle school.

th

Friday 20  June - Summer Fayre, 3:30pm-6:00pm.th

Monday 23  - Sport’s Day - 9:15am, cafe open from 8:45am.rd

Friday 27  June - Invited children to attend St. Anne’s
Primary School for a football tournament. 

th

Monday 30  June - Sport’s Day and Cafe reserve.th




